
TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting: February 13, 2018 
 
 

 

TO:  Mayor and Town Council 

 

VIA:  Thomas G. Bradford, Town Manager 

 

FROM: Steven Stern, Project Manager 

 

RE:  Discussion on Provision of Alternate Members to the Underground Utilities Task 

Force 

 

DATE:  February 6, 2018 

 

During the February 6, 2018 Undergrounding Utility Task Force meeting the members discussed 

the addition of alternate members and setting term limits.  

 

The Task Force voted 5:2 not to recommend alternate members be added to the committee.  The 

consensus being alternates are unnecessary since committee members and staff are readily 

available to assist new appointees to readily gain applicable knowledge and get up to speed. 

 

Regarding term limits, the consensus was Task Force members serve at the discretion of the Town 

Council. Additionally, the UUTF commented limits should not be required since the committee 

will eventually sunset when the Undergrounding program is over and members serve voluntarily 

up to the conclusion of the project. 
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c.c.: UUTF Members 


